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To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: Breathitt Water District Commissioner Vacancy
Date: Sunday, September 18, 2022 9:08:33 PM

Case No 2020-00398.    I am John Lester Smith , a Breathitt Co resident  and one of the founding members of the
Breathitt Water District and former chairperson for around seven years .  I served as the elected Breathitt Co
Judge executive from 14/18.  Our county is a mess currently with the tragedies of recent flooding and bickering
local elected officials .  I feel I can continue to provide the stability in leadership that a local utility should instill to its
customers . The current board member Mr Thorpe  has done a outstanding job and if I understand has to be
replaced , I support his continued service but offer myself should a name other need be considered.   My contact
phone is  should you need to discuss matters.  Respectfully , John Lester ( JL ) Smith  
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